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Dear Grote: 

Thanks for your letter of April second. By copy 
of material from Emberson, I was aware that things were 
progressing as far as the Green Bank prospects were con­
cerned. Your presence there should be quite a shot into 
the arm, as well as possibly a needle in some other loca­
tions to the personnel and the program. 

We are endeavoring to take care of the finite 
and fiscal details of your letter. The shipment from 
Mullard has not yet turned up but when, as and if, we will 
undertake to receive it and relay it to Green Bank. We 
will also undertake to have the Marconi packing case dusted 
off and dispatched in good time to await you in the hills 
of West Virginia. Similarly with the miscellany we asked 
about in the last letter. 

I'll undertake to get some RCA literature on the 
way to you sometime this week. 

Finally, with your return to the native shore 
developing some degree of imminence, I'd like to make one 
suggestion for a stop. Since you wish to see Bolton at 
Cal Tech this will not complicate things in any way. 
William A. Woods, Research Corporation's Western Field Repre­
sentative, is the one member of Research Corporation who 
might have been most comfortable for you to have seen at 
any time during our years of correspondence and affiliation 
of sorts. Bill is, among other things, a radio engineer 
and electronics man of substantial competence. He has, of 
course, been extremely interested in your work and adven­
tures, and has regretted the lack of opportunity of having 
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a chance to talk with you about its technical and other 
aspects. His office (as well as home probably by June) is 
in Santa Monica, and he would be happy indeed to meet you 
when you hit thig country to help with some of the trans­
portation and facilities problems you may have, as well 
as have a chance to talk with you. I am sure he would 
enjoy the opportunity of driving you out to Cal Tech, and 
I believe you would find his interest stimulating as well. 

When your plans for heading eastward start to 
Jell, lId like to suggest your dropping him a line at 
1320 Second Street, Santa Monica, to advise him of your 
schedule. 

I look forward to our next exchange. 

Best wishes, 

~ 
Charles H. Schauer 


